
 

 

 

October 1, 2024 

 

  

 

The Honorable Angela Alsobrooks 
Prince George’s County Executive 
Wayne K. Curry Administration Building 
1301 McCormick Drive – Suite 400 
Largo, MD 20774 
 
Dear County Executive Alsobrooks: 
 
The Prince George’s County Council met as the Committee of the Whole on September 24, 2024, and 
reviewed your recommendations for the FY 2025-2027 Local Impact Grant (LIG) Multiyear Spending 
Plan contained in your September 3, 2024 letter as required by State and County law.  We understand 
that this draft Spending Plan will be forwarded to the Local Development Council (LDC), pursuant to 
Section 10-309.02 of the County Code, for review after these comments are received from the County 
Council. 
 
The County Council has updated the FY 2025-2027 LIG Multiyear Spending Plan.  The changes can be 
found in Attachment B. 
 
We look forward to continuing to engage with you about the most impactful uses of LIG funding from 
the Prince George’s County gaming facility. Please contact Ms. Jennifer Jenkins, Council Administrator 
and copy Nathaniel Tutt if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jolene Ivey 
Council Chair 
 
 
CC: County Council Members 
 Jennifer A. Jenkins, Council Administrator 
 Colette Gresham, Deputy Council Administrator  

Stanley Earley, Director, Office of Management & Budget 
 Dr. Toye Latimore, Chair, Local Development Council 
  


